
From:  On Behalf Of podiatric.surgeons@rsmi.com.au 
Sent: Monday, 4 November 2013 11:41 AM 
To: criminal history consult 
Subject: Public consultation on international criminal history checks 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Public consultation on international criminal history checks 
 
On 7 October 2013 the Podiatry Board of Australia released a Consultation paper on international 
criminal history checks for public comment.   
 
The Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons (ACPS) welcomes this opportunity to comment on the 
matters contained within the Consultation Paper on behalf of the Victorian podiatrists.  
 
The College is supportive of this proposal however requests that this new process does not have an 
impact on registration fees. 
 
Regards 
 
Rob Hermann 
President 
c/- Pat Trubiano 
Assistant Secretary 
Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons 
PO Box 248 
Collins Street West  Vic  8007 
Tel:    
Fax:   
Email:  podiatric.surgeons@rsmi.com.au 
Web:  www.acps.edu.au 
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